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09th April 2019 

 
 

NOTICE 
 
 
All the students of BBA and BCA IIIrd year  of SODL, Jamia Hamdard,  are 
hereby informed that they would submit their project reports latest by 10th May 
2019, at School of Open & Distance Learning, Jamia Hamdard. 
 
Please note that no project report will be accepted after 10th May 2019.   
 
 
 

(Prof. Masood Parveez) 
Director-cum-Dean 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Copy to : 
 

1. Notice Board 
2. Course co-ordinator 
3. Website of SODL, JH 

 


